
Planning and Licensing Committee held on 19th September 2023. 

RECOMMENDATION:  

68/23/24 TO RECEIVE AMENDMENTS TO THE EXISTING TOWN COUNCIL 

 PLANNING – A GUIDE FOR COUNCILLORS POLICY AND  

 CONSIDER ANY ACTIONS. 

  It was proposed by Councillor B Samuels, seconded by Councillor  

  P Samuels and resolved to RECOMMEND the amendments to the  

  Town Council Planning – A Guide for Councillors Policy (as   

  attached) to the Policy and Finance Committee Meeting to be held  

  on 14th November 2023. 


